
Comment for planning application 24/00097/F
Application Number 24/00097/F

Location Land South Side Of Widnell Lane Piddington

Proposal RETROSPECTIVE - Material Change of Use of land to use as a residential caravan site for 12
gypsy/traveller families, each with two caravans, including improvement of access, laying of
hardstanding and installation of package sewage treatment plant

Case Officer Jeanette Davey  
 

Organisation
Name N J Burchell

Address 148 Thame Road,Piddington,Bicester,Oxon,OX25 1QB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We object on the following grounds:- 
1.  The location of the proposed site is inappropriate for families to live and work from.  It is 
very close to the concrete manufacturing site which cannot be good for health of occupants, 
especially children and the elderly. 
2.  The site originally was a wetland meadow with ponds and wildlife.  Already there has 
been total disregard to the welfare of the site and the ecology thereon.  
3.  There are no amenities in the closest village of Piddington.   
4.  There is no footpath for occupants from the site, hence making the area dangerous for 
both pedestrians and drivers alike. 
5.  There is a very high water table on the site and a danger of sewage getting into the 
water course from leakage of septic tanks. 
6.   It is likely there will be lorries and large vehicles coming in and out of the site onto an 
unclassified country lane which is narrow and sited on a blind bend, this will make it a 
dangerous site for both the occupants and villagers alike.  
7.  There surely must be more appropriate sites within the Cherwell District which will be 
suitable as opposed to a remote location in a very rural and beautiful area.   
8.  Graven Hill has much more available space, there is already ample hardstanding, there 
are transport links to the local shops and schools, safer access and is already on the sewage 
network, unlike the proposed site at Piddington. 
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